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Dear Families 
  
As we reach the end of term 4, I want to thank you all for making me feel welcome and part 
of the school.  Kingfisher School is a very special place, with a strong community and family 
feel.   
 
I am thrilled that Claire Barker and Rochelle Stack will be taking the lead at the school for the 
rest of the academic year.  I will still come into school in my substantive role of Director of  
Education.  I am really pleased that I will continue to see how the children are getting on.   
 
I hope you all have a lovely Easter Holiday and get to spend quality time with family  & 
friends.  I look forward to seeing you in term 5. 
 
Shelley Flanagan 
Director of Education 

 

Message from Claire Barker 

As we come to the end of Term 4, I just wanted to take the time to say how lovely it has been 

to return to Kingfisher this term.  I really missed the children during my time off and have   

enjoyed finding out what they have been up to over the last few months. 

 

I am looking forward to us working together in Term 5 & 6 to ensure that we continue to 

move The Kingfisher School forward.  I am also really excited about the events that are     

happening in Term 5 & 6 - starting with our Eid party on Thursday 18th April. 

 

I hope you all have a lovely, restful Easter Break and hopefully we all manage to enjoy some 

Spring sunshine. 

 

I look forward to seeing you on Monday 15th April. 

 

Claire Barker 

Acting Headteacher 



Parent Governors 

A big thank you to Mrs Hunter for your 

time as school governor, we are very 

grateful for all you have done. 

 

 

Eid Party 

Just a reminder about the Eid party taking 

place in the school hall on Thursday 18th 

April at 3.30pm.  If you would like to be  

involved please sign in at the office once 

you have collected your children.  Food 

contributions gratefully received please, if 

so could you bring this in the day before. 
 

 

Play equipment 

Please remember to not let your children use 

the play equipment before and after school.  

This equipment is only for use during the 

school day when the children are supervised 

by staff. 

 

Baby News 

Congratulations to Mrs Sanders and 

her family on the arrival of Baby     

Rosie.  Everyone is doing well and Ivy 

is being a brilliant big sister. 

Term Dates 

Term Dates - The Kingfisher School (kingfisherschoolbristol.org)  

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 16th April -         

Pine & Willow , Roman Day 

 

Thursday 18th April - 

Eid Party 3.30pm 

 

Monday 22nd April - 

Headteacher Q & A 

 

Tuesday 23rd April - Year 6 

SATs Meeting for Parents 

 

Thursday 25th April -       

Phonics Screening Check 

 

Wednesday 1st May -       

PHSE Parent Meeting 

 

Tuesday 7th May -  

Headteacher Q & A 

 

13th - 17th May  

SATs Week 

 

 

INSET DAYS: 

Monday 24th June 

Monday 22nd July 

Tuesday 23rd July 

 

 

https://www.kingfisherschoolbristol.org/707/term-dates

